
Robert R. Zimmermann
“Dr. Bob” Scholarship
ABOUT THE SCHOLARSHIP
To honor Bob’s life and work, his family 
has established a scholarship in his name 

at Delta College. The scholarship will 
support students who are 25 years or 
older, demonstrate financial need, and 

have a minimum 2.5 grade point average. 
We’ve raised $15,000 toward our goal 
of $50,000.

ABOUT BOB
Bob started at Delta in 1980 as director of a 
developmental disability program, then in 
1988 he accepted a full-time teaching 

position in psychology. He found the 
teaching years at Delta College to be the 

finest years of his professional career. He 
retired from Delta in 1995. The scholarship 
is set up to help students like so many 

whose lives were touched by Dr. Bob.

PLEASE SEND YOUR DONATION TO:
Delta College Foundation Office

Attn: Mary Harding

1961 Delta Road

University Center, MI 48710

In the memo portion of the check write: endowment for “Dr Bob” Scholarship


